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November 13, 2023

Mr. Ali Pezeshkpour, AICP VIA EMail
Planning Manager

City of Santa Ana

20 Civic Center Plaza

Santa Ana, CA 92702

Re:  Sunshine Meeting Affidavit for The Village Santa Ana

Dear Mr. Pezeshkpour:

As the applicant’s representative for The Village Santa Ana, located at 1561 Sunflower
Avenue, Santa Ana, CA 92704, this letter, and the accompanying enclosures serve as
proof that a Sunshine Meeting was held at 6:00 p.m. on Wednesday, November 8, 2023,
at The Westin South Coast Plaza, 685 Anton Bivd., Costa Mesa, CA 92626.

Enclosed please find:

Exhibit 1 — Presentation Materials

Exhibit 2 — Radius Map and Notification List

Exhibit 3 — Orange County Register Advertisement

Exhibit 4 — Invitations

Exhibit 5 — Correspondence

Exhibit 6 — Sign-in Sheets & Comment Cards

Exhibit 7 — Meeting Minutes

Exhibit 8 — Video with Audio of the meeting

Exhibit 9 — Summary of the Presentation and Questions and Answers
Exhibit 10 - Site Posting Photos

Under penalty of perjury, | confirm that the required community meeting was held in
compliance with Sunshine Ordinance NS-3040, as detailed above. Further, to the best of
my knowledge the enclosed materials are accurate and fulfill the requirements of
Ordinance NS-3040.
Signed November 13, 2023,

ado
Jason Poulsen
Director, Real Estate Development

Encl.

3315 Fairview Road  Costa Mesa, CA 92626 P 714.546.0110



